Stand-Alone License Error Caused by Changing the System Date and Time 

Your product license allows for time changes to the system clock within two days of the current time. If you set your system clock back more than two days, the next time you start your product, you will receive a message that gives you the option of correcting the system clock. If you do not correct the system clock, you receive a license error. 

To prevent a license error due to a change in system date and time

■ Make sure that your computer’s system date and time are accurate when you install and activate your Autodesk product.

